
Subject: ICCVAM 
Date: Saturday, May 26, 2007 10:45 PM 
 
I urge you to accept internationally approved and validated non-animal testing 
methods, including non-animal test methods for skin and eye irritation, phototoxicity, 
and pyrogenicity.  Please also follow the December 2006 recommendations made by 
the animal protection communtiy.  Non-animal testing methods are far more efficient 
and accurate, not to mention humane. 
   
  
   
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
   
Amber Vann 
   


